American Academy of Pediatrics

DEDICATED TO THE HEALTH OF ALL CHILDREN®



HOW YOUR SUPPORT IMPACTS

CHILD HEALTH

YOUR GIFT MAKES A DIFFERENCE



DONATE FOR GOOD

The power to change a life

The AAP is dedicated to the health of all children and the pediatric professionals who care for them. Gifts to the Friends of Children Fund allow the Academy the greatest flexibility to fund solutions to the most urgent needs impacting children's health and well-being.

PROVIDE CRUCIAL SUPPORT

Over \$1M approved

At the January board of director's meeting the board approved over \$1M from the Friends of Children Fund to support 19 new and innovative projects that cover crucial topics for children and pediatric medicine.

START SEEING THE IMPACT

Many programs only exist because of donations

CATCH, Chapter Grants, the Gun Safety & Research Initiative, Resident Hardship Scholarships. All of these programs are made possible by donations. Thanks to the recent awards there are 19 brand new projects about to begin that will make a difference in children's health in areas such as mental health, child abuse prevention, and the impact of climate change on the health of children.

HOW YOU CAN HELP

Become a Philanthropic Ambassador

- Share your own story of giving and the impact it has had on you at https://bit.ly/3oGzXoe
- Connect others who may want to learn about opportunities to support the Academy's mission.
- Join us in saying thank you and sharing the impact of giving.
- the impact of giving.Invite your members to make their gift

at donate.aap.org

"Giving to the Friends of Children Fund is so rewarding to me because I actually get to see the results of my giving – every day."

- Lanre Falusi, MD, FAAP

"The best part about making a gift to an organization like the AAP is that the impact gets magnified – it plugs you and your gift into the collective minds and power of the entire pediatric profession."

- Paul Kaplowitz, MD, FAAP

Visit donate.aap.org to make your gift today